
REGARDING HIGH SPEED DUST STORM WARNING: 

 

As we are all aware, high speed dust storms might hit Delhi and 

neighboring areas in the next few days.   

 

*You are all requested to keep windows securely bolted at all times to 

avoid glass breakage and falling down (which happens often and is a 

serious hazard to life and limb).   

*Please check and remove/tie or weigh down anything lying out in the 

open (courtyards/terraces/entrance passageways, etc.) so that these 

things do not fly off and damage property/vehicles/injure people in the 

vicinity.   

*Please remove flower pots, etc., from parapets and window sills as 

these can fall down and cause serious accidents and damage.   

*Switch the main switch off.  

*No electronic gadgets to be charged during thunder storm. *Don’t call 

or receive anyone’s call during that time.  

*Arrange candles and matches before hand.  

*We can keep the basic stock of eatables including milk. 

Let us be aware and sensitive to avert serious consequences that can 

result because of our lack of awareness and carelessness. 
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